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Calling ALL Book Fair Volunteers! 

 

Volunteers are needed for the book fair. A sign-up is available at: http://signup.com/go/ZPuVzuE 

 

 

Garden Club Meeting – October 11th 

We will explore seeds and then spend some time pulling weeds and other plants to help prepare for school beautification. There 

has been a lot of interest in joining the garden club and we’d like to include everyone! To do so, we need more volunteers to help 

run the club. If your child is in the club and you can help occasionally or regularly, please sign up through the school volunteer 

spot. 

 

School Beautification Preparation, Volunteers needed – October 11th 

We need some volunteers to help us prepare the school grounds for the school beautification event. We will pull annuals and 

weeds and turn over the soil. If you can help, please sign up through the school volunteer spot. We will work outside the school 

from 4 pm to 5 pm Thursday, October 11th. Bring your shovels and some garden gloves! 

 

 School Beautification on October 17th, Donations Needed  

We will be doing our school beautification event in the fall this year! On October 17th, students will plant bulbs and pansies. If you are willing to donate 

bulbs, please sign up at our school volunteer spot. If you are willing to donate a pony pack of pansies, please drop them off at the office up until 

October 11th. Not all the lower grades (k-2) are participating, the sign-up indicates what is needed for each grade level. 

Parents, there’s an easier and faster way to become a volunteer with the PTA.   

We have put a link on Heritage Elementary’s webpage.  Scroll down to the bottom and you’ll see the link/button.   

 

 

   New Volunteer Opportunities Available! Click here:  

 

Thank you for all you do for the PTA. 

This Photo by Un-

Family Picnic & Chalk Night 

Oct 15th 6-8pm 

 

Bring your family, dinner, and some chalk if you have some at home.  

The PTA will provide dessert and we’ll have extra chalk available.  

Heritage PTA has started a Facebook group!  Be sure to go 
join the group for up-to-date announcements about what’s 
going on.  The group is called Heritage Elementary Layton 
PTA. 

 

Having trouble finding our PTA group on Facebook?  When you enter our name in the 
search bar be sure to search the groups!!  Thanks Parents!! 

Order Your Yearbook Now! 

 

To order a yearbook, please log into your myDSD account. Click on “Payments”, “Pay for Fees/Lunch”, 

“Optional Fees”, and pay for the yearbook. You will know if you already purchased one because it will say 

Previously Purchased.  

 

The last day to get the $15 early purchase price is November 30th. They will then be $17.  

A HUGE thank you to all of you who joined the PTA this year!  We are certainly grateful for all of your support.  
 
The winning classes in our contest are: 
 
1st Place - Mrs. Jensen's 2nd Grade Class (Pizza Party Winners) 
2nd Place - Mrs. Stanley's "Red" 4th Grade Class (Prize Winners) 
3rd Place - Mrs. H. Hansen's 4th Grade Class (Prize Winners) 
 
Grade Winners: 
Kindergarten - Hughes 35% 
1st - Schneider 27% 
2nd - Jensen 61% 
3rd - Wilson 28% 
4th - Stanley 39% 
5th - K. Miller 20% 
6th - Li - 25% 

Science Club 

(registration required) 

 

We will be meeting after school in the library on: 

Oct 4th 

Oct 25th 

S.T.E.M. Fair 

 

 There will be a S.T.E.M. Fair for interested 5th and 6th graders on November 16th.  

 Information regarding the fair and activities leading up to the fair will be coming soon! 

Book Club will be held during lunch on October 10th, in the library, for those 5th 

and 6th graders who have signed up. We read Wishtree by Katherine Applegate 

this month. See you there! 

Book Fair 

 

 Book Fair during parent teacher conferences Nov 7th—Nov 9th.  

 It’s a great way to kick off your holiday shopping! 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 Wasatch Savings 

Fundraiser Begins 

4 5 Box Top Store  

Reflections Due 

6 

7 8 9 10 11 

3rd Grade Field Trip 

12 13 

14 15  

Awards Ceremony for 

reflections participants 

2:20 

16 

1st Grade Field Trip 

17  

School Beautification 

18  

Fall Break 

NO SCHOOL 

 

19 
Fall Break 

NO SCHOOL 

20 

21 22 

Red Ribbon Week 

23 

Boo To The Flu 

24 

Student Pictures 

25 26 

End of Term 

27 

28 29 

Professional Day 

NO SCHOOL 

30 

K Field Trip 

31    

October 2018 

Thank you for the support you have given our Wasatch Savings Books fundraiser in the past two days. Here is a video clip about Blended Learn-
ing to help you understand why we want to earn money to purchase more laptops and iPads for our students to use. (Thank you Mrs. Hyatt for 
the clip) Link of the week: What is Blended Learning? Why technology is needed in our classroom? 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wG56znMOdKo&feature=youtu.be 

 

We will be selling the books until October 17th. We can get Salt Lake and Utah County books if you if you have a desire for them, just let us 
know. To review, each book costs $30. The books your children brought home are “show” books. They record orders on the white envelope. They 
bring the envelope back with the money for the books they’ve sold each time they have new orders and get their prizes. When they have sold all 
they are going to, they bring the envelope to school for the final time and we give them the books people have ordered to distribute. This in-
cludes their “show” book as well. Please call the office if you have any questions about this.  

 

You have undoubtedly heard that the roof is leaking at Heritage. The latest on this is we have had our District Risk Management people here and 
the insurance adjusters who have taken pictures. Insurance will pay for a new roof on our school. The next step will be finding a contractor who 
can do the work. We hope this process will move quickly so that we can have a new roof as soon as possible.  

 

We had a cool thing happen at Heritage! Fifth grade teacher, Tonya Hyatt, has been honored with a KSL Teacher Feature Award. Alex Kirry from 
KSL radio gave her the award and briefly interviewed her. The clip will run starting on Thursday, October 18th at 7:00am. We are so proud of 
Mrs. Hyatt and are grateful for the wonderful things she does for her students! 

 

https://heritage.davis.k12.ut.us/
http://signup.com/go/ZPuVzuE
https://signup.com/group/3571491700126
http://colbydigssoil.com/2012/03/28/the-worst-hard-time/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjL753Dp5XdAhUL5IMKHRPoDQoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.westonschools.org%2Fmiddle%2Fblog%2F2018%2F03%2F21%2Fpurchase-wms-yearbook-now%2Fyearbook-clipart-6%2F
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjY0bbV6rrdAhXYHzQIHcffCHEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fstemfair.nuevaschool.org%2F&psig=AOvVaw2YVTN8ofTH6U4CsBgNRjHA&ust=1537026123679138
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjqobD66rrdAhWmCTQIHR3JCf4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bpsedtech.org%2F2018%2F06%2F08%2Ffox-hill-spring-book-fair-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0SKSqdnCv2hqaqPUoYqJqY&ust=15
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiMx4-dqO3dAhWG64MKHTWWCPwQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fkerrimaniscalco.com%2F2011%2F11%2F26%2Fand-the-winner-is-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw2U5dUl53D1OC_erHmQq0kh&ust=153876
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wG56znMOdKo&feature=youtu.be

